
MEMO 

COUNTY MICHIGAN DEPARTMENT OF FACILITIES MANAGEMENT • FACILITIES PLANNING & ENGINEERING 

To: Laura Gender, U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) 

From: Carmelo Moyet, Jr., Radiation Safety Officer 
Facilities Planning & Engineering 
1 Public Works Drive 
Waterford, Ml 48328 

Date: June 21, 2018 

Re: U.S. NRC Materials License 21-24953-01 

The gauge manufacturer or other person licensed by the NRC or an Agreement 
State will perform non-routine maintenance or repair operations that require 
detaching the source or source rod from the gauge. 

Thank you . 
.,., 

i_~J 1}1~/-~ 
Carmelo Moyet, Jr., Radiation Safety Officer 
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Cender, Laura 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Attachments: 

Laura, 

Moyet, Carmelo <moyetc@oakgov.com> 
Thursday, June 21, 2018 3:43 PM 
(ender, Laura 
Moyet, Carmelo 
[External_Sender] RE: NRC License Amendment Request - Additional Information 
Required 
Non Routine Maintenance Steatement Letter 062118.pdf 

Thank you for your time on this matter. 

Please find attached Non-Routine Maintenance and Repair statement letter. 

Thank you. 

Carmelo 

From: Cender, Laura [mailto:Laura.Cender@nrc.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, June 21, 2018 2:06 PM 
To: Moyet, carmelo 
Subject: NRC License Amendment Request - Additional Information Required 

Hello Carmelo, 

Thank you for taking time out of your day to discuss you recent NRC license amendment request. As we 
discussed, your current license allows for non-routine maintenance activities to be performed by the former 
RSO William Jackson. As Mr. Jackson is no longer with your organization we will need to update this section 
with this amendment. Per our discussion today my understanding is that you are not wanting to perform non­
routine maintenance activities at this time. If this is the case, please provide the following commitment to only 
have non-routine maintenance operations performed by an Agreement State or NRC authorized entity. 

"The gauge manufacturer or other person licensed by the NRC or an Agreement State will perform non-routine 
maintenance or repair operations that require detaching the source or source rod from the gauge." 

Please ensure that your statement is both signed and dated, and please feel free to contact me at 630-829-
9712 or via email if you have any questions. 

Thank you, 
Laura 

Laura (ender 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

Materials Licensing Branch 

E-mail: Laura.Cender@nrc.gov 

Phone: (630) 829-9712 
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